
 

Students are encouraged to Bike, Walk & Roll to school.  Those who participate should check in with the adult 
standing at the bike rack (on either side of the building) to receive a raffle ticket.  All students who participate 
will receive a certificate of participation and be entered to win lunch with Mrs. Kirschner.  Click here to sign your 
child up.  In addition, National Bike, Walk & Roll Day will kick-off Campbell’s Frequent Bike, Walk, & Roll 
program.  All students who participate on October 12th will receive a punchcard with their first punch. 
 

Biking, Walking, & Rolling to school promotes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Campbell Elementary School 
is participating in the 26th annual  

national Walk & Roll to School Day on 
Wednesday, October 12, 2022 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-ddaNLGeqyHYqU9w6esggsYpwpo43x4EXnlbGv0MAE3_elA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-ddaNLGeqyHYqU9w6esggsYpwpo43x4EXnlbGv0MAE3_elA/viewform?usp=sf_link

